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                   200 Club 
An essential part of our fundraising activities is the 
200 Club that is open to all Members. For £13 a year 
you get allocated a number that goes into a monthly 
Draw for cash prizes.  
The surplus the 200 Club generates goes to the       
Association to help fund our political activities. 
There is a monthly prize of £30, a quarterly prize of 
£100 and a half yearly prize of £200  
Recent winners were: 
October £30 Peter Janvier  
November £30 Delphinia Hughes 
December £30 Diana Craig 
If you would like to take part contact the office by    
e-mail: office@westlancsconservatives.com or 
phone 01695 572306 

 Conservative Policy Forums     
Each month we hold a Forum at Briars Hall to   
discuss and give feedback to the Party on topical 
policy issues.  
Starting at 7.00pm for 7.30pm, the cost is £12 a 
head for a set main meal and a glass of wine.  
Future meetings are as follows: 
Wednesday 24th January  
Thursday 22nd February 
Wednesday 28th March 
Thursday 26th April 
 
Why not join us for what is always a relaxed and 
convivial evening . To book contact  
Ruth Melling by e-mail: ruth.m65@hotmail.co.uk 
or ring her on 01704 896373 

Membership The Members are the lifeblood of our Association. If you are not paying by standing 

order or direct debit watch out for your renewal letter and please renew. New members are always welcome. 
For an application form contact Dave Marsh on 07525 135143 or davemarsh013@gmail.com   

 

 

Wrightington and Upholland Branch are offering an interesting afternoon at Apply 
Bridge on Wednesday 28th March. A walk along the Leeds to Liverpool Canal 
and a guided tour of the 17th century lock system,     followed by a two course 
meal at the Boathouse at 5pm. 
Cost is £15:00 including meal. Meet at the BoatHouse Pub & Kitchen car park, 
Mill Lane, Appley Bridge, WN6 9DA at 3pm. To book contact Carolyn Evans 
phone 07855 934184 0 or email: cevan5@yahoo.co.ukc
 

West Lancashire South Branch are repeating their very successful Wine Tasting       
Competition at 7.30pm on Friday 2ns March at the Aughton Institute, Bold Lane, Augh-
ton L39 6SG. Cost £15 including a large selection of fine wines and delicious cheeses.                  
To book contact Marilyn Westley phone 07738 680752 or email                                
Marilyn.westley@btinternet.com  

 
Burscough and Lathom Branch are hosting a coffee morning at 10:30am on 
Wednesday January 31st. To be held at The Kicking Donkey, Narrow Moss 
Lane, Ormskirk, L40 8HY. Cost is £5, payable at the door. Contact Ruth Melling 
on 01704 896373 or email: ruth.m65@hotmail.co.uk 
 

Many thanks to contestants and supporters who braved a very cold 
November morning to enjoy a taster session of clay pigeon shooting. 
The outright winner with ten hits out of fifteen was fourteen year old 
Carl Wainwright. The prizes were a brace of birds donated by Session 
Host Paul Hutchinson. A special thanks to Val Marsh who kept      
everyone going with hot drinks and delicious breakfast barms. 
 
Many thank also to Jane Marshall for a successful evening on the 29th 
November. Her evening of Christmas Floral Arrangements went down 
a treat, raising a very creditable amount in the process. 
 
Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
 
Dave Marsh 
Vice Chairman Membership and Fundraising 

 


